basis in various boverty alleviation schemes. It was decided that

Secretary Local Self Government should be requested to allot

shops and establishments on priority basis to physically

handicaped persons.

4. The attention or the members were drawn towards the treatment
meted out to the physically'handicaped bersons when they approach
various departments for some relijer. It was felt that the
department should be requested to be more sympathtic towards the

physically handicaped persons,

5. All the members particularly NGO'sg were requested to bring to
the notice of the committee the particular cases were injustice

has been meted out to the physically handicaped persons,

It was. decided to hold next meeting of the committee on

27th Nov. 1998,

The meeting ended with vote of thanks to the chair.

\

@a_’,ﬂ'
MQM@{E&M:!

Ceymna
D, LS W )



